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Planning and Development Services Division  

Public Hearing Summary Report  
 

P.Z. 05-2013 Monarch Center (JLA Development, LLC): A request for an ordinance amendment 

to a “PC” Planned Commercial District to add a 0.85 parcel of land currently zoned “M-3” 

Planned Industrial District to an existing “PC” Planned Commercial District and to modify 

development standards of the “PC” Planned Commercial District totaling a 10.94 acre area of 

land located north of Edison Avenue and east of Long Rd. (17U120188 and 17U120100). 

 

Summary 

Doster Ullom, LLC, on behalf of JLA Development, LLC, has submitted a request for an ordinance 

amendment to add a 0.85 acre parcel of land zoned “M-3” Planned Industrial District to an 

existing “PC” Planned Commercial District resulting in a new “PC” Planned Commercial District 

totaling 10.94 acres.  The requested amendment also seeks to amend setbacks along the 

western portion of the district as well as various modifications to account for the addition of 

land.    

 

The City of Chesterfield Comprehensive Plan Land Use Map delineates this development as 

Mixed Use (retail / office / warehouse), which permits retail, low-density and mid-density office, 

and office / warehouse facilities. 

 

A public hearing further addressing the request will be held at the March 25, 2013, City of 

Chesterfield Planning Commission meeting.  Attached, please find a copy of the Public Hearing 

Notice and the Preliminary Plan.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Justin Wyse, AICP 

Senior Planner 

 

Attachments 

1. Preliminary Plan 

2. Project narrative 

 

cc: Aimee Nassif, Planning and Development Services Director 
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